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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: frank stott [franks6232@yahoo.com]
Sent: Tuesday, April 06, 2010 2:24 PM
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Subject: Re: Kahn Petroleum - Groundwater Sampling on Wednesday

Thank you, Jerry 
  
Frank 
 

From: "Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health" <jerry.wickham@acgov.org> 
To: frank stott <franks6232@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Tue, April 6, 2010 1:25:19 PM 
Subject: RE: Kahn Petroleum - Groundwater Sampling on Wednesday 

Frank, 
  
I will not be on site to observe the sampling.  Please proceed as planned. 
  
Regards, 
Jerry Wickham 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA 94502 
510-567-6791 
jerry.wickham@acgov.org 
  
From: frank stott [mailto:franks6232@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, April 06, 2010 12:53 PM 
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health 
Subject: Kahn Petroleum - Groundwater Sampling on Wednesday 
  
Hi Jerry 
  
I apologize for not notifying you yesterday of our plans to sample the referenced site on Wednesday.  We can 
certainly delay until Friday if you wish to observe. 
  
Frank 
  
 


